
ANNOUNCEMENT
IMPORTANT

CLOSED
February 27, 2025

The Chehalis Tribal Wellness Center (CTWC) will be
closed all day on Thursday, February 27, 2025, for a

mandatory staff training.
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.
Please plan accordingly for any prescription refills,

appointments, or other medical needs.
For emergencies, please call 911 or visit the nearest

urgent care or emergency room.
Thank you for your understanding and support as

we continue to improve our services for the
community.

Chehalis Tribal Wellness Center
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